
SPECIAL NOTICE 
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

ARCADIA TOWNSHIP 

4900 Spencer Street, Lum, MI 48412 

810-724-6565 

 

The Arcadia Township Board will hold a Public Hearing on the 

proposed Township Budget for the fiscal year 2022-2023. 

 

JUNE 27, 2022 @ 10:00a.m. 
 

All Township residents are encouraged to attend. 

 

 

 
_______________________ 
Sharna L. Smith, Clerk 

Posted June___, 2022 at _______ 

 
This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), MCLA 41.72a (2) 

(3) and the Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

The Arcadia Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for 

the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with 

disabilities at the meeting upon 10 working days notice to the Township Board.  

 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Arcadia Township Board by 

writing or calling the following: Sharna L. Smith, Arcadia Township Clerk, 4900 Spencer Street, Lum, MI 

48412, (810)724-6565 

 

 

 

 

 



 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
On June 27, 2022, at 10:00am. 
a public hearing will be held at the 
Arcadia Township Hall, located at 
4900 Spencer Street, Attica, 
Michigan 48412, concerning the 
proposed township budget for the 
fiscal year 2022-2023. 
The property tax millage 
rate proposed to be 
levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a 
subject of this hearing. 
At the same time and place, a 
public hearing will be held concerning 
the Public Safety Special 
Assessment Budget. The estimated 
costs and expenses of fire and 
police protection for the 2022-2023 
budget year is approximately 
$63,000 and the proposed distribution 
of the levy for those services is: 
$45 for each dwelling unit, commercial 
building and industrial building, 
not including garages, sheds or 
barns. 
$15 for each taxable parcel of 
property that is vacant or contains 
no dwelling unit, commercial building, 
or industrial building. 
The estimate and proposed distribution 
of levy is the same as when 
the Special Assessment District was 
established in 2001. 
A person wishing to support or object to the 
Public Safety Special Assessment 
Budget shall either appear at the 
hearing to express themselves or 
file a letter in writing with the 
Township Clerk before the close of 
the hearing. Also, if you are disabled 
or need accommodations or 
auxiliary aids and services, the 
township will provide them upon written 
request directed to: 
Arcadia Township 
Attn: Sharna Smith, Clerk, 4900 Spencer St.  Lum Mi 48412 



 

 

 

 


